From: Matthew Allee [mailto:matthew@ward43.org] 
Sent: Thursday, July 24, 2014 11:22 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: 43rd Ward gift reporting

Hi Steve,

I hope all is well.  I wanted to report the following gifts for our office:

On Wednesday, July 16, Cafe Vienna, located at 2523 N. Halsted, dropped off an assorted box of cookies to our Ward office, which we made available to public guests at our office.  The value of this gift is approximately $19.

Also, on Monday, July 21, Alderman Smith received a lunch from Pat Doerr with the Hospitality Business Association of Chicago at Petro's Restaurant, located at 160 N. LaSalle Street.  The value of the lunch was approximately $10.

Please let me know if you need anything more on this from me.

Many thanks.
Matt

-- 

Matthew Allee
Director of Zoning and Urban Development

Office of 43rd Ward Alderman Michele Smith

